
FHS Booster Club Meeting Minutes

September, 11 2023

President- Amy Olson (Hannah Home in training)
Vice President- (Sponsorships) Claudia Ahlstrom/Ann Schmitz (Natalie Prestwich in training)
Secretary- Chris Tone
Treasurer- Shane Gebs
Public Relations- Melissa and Brian Howell

Meeting started at 7:04 pm

Secretary’s Report - Kim Allred

○ Melissa moved to approve the minutes, and Cassie seconded them.

Treasurer’s Report – Shane Gebs (See bottom of document)

○ We are in the hole because we stocked up on the concessions inventory for the year.
Amy increased the prices because of how much it is costing us to purchase food initially.

○ Cassie moved to approve the treasurer’s report, and Natalie seconded it.

Sponsorship Report - Claudia Ahlstrom

○ We have a few new large business sponsors.
○ Some businesses did not renew this year.
○ We need a new printer this year. Fast signs could be an option. We will look into other

print store options as well.
○ We could use Canva for our Senior Calendars and print them off at Staples, but will first

ask Postnet to print them and pay them for their services.
○ T-shirts will be here in October, and will cost more this year.

Concessions Update
○ Going well with three volunteers.
○ Cross Country Team was very helpful
○ We want to have a history of our inventory purchases for the future
○ Pizza will not be an option
○ If we budgeted for $10,000 this year, where did that number come from? (It’s what we

made from concessions last year.)
○ Can we buy a fan for the concessions building?

Homecoming Recap: September 8, 2023

○ We had fewer people than in the past. We think that’s because it was hot, and early in the
school year.



After Prom: April 6th, 2024

● We will start planning for it in the November Booster Meeting

Open Floor/Action Items
● We need more bleachers for safety reasons. How can we make this happen?
● Amy will ask Ty if the Booster Club can sell T-Shirts in the front office and at sporting

events.
● Natalie will reach out to Seasma to see if they will do T-shirts for Pink October Game
● Chris will ask if we can get a new “Frederick” frame for the BBQ Grill.
● Chris will also ask if we can sell car back window paint stencils. If yes, how much should

we charge, and what should the stencil be of?
● Why was Homecoming Dance $60.00 at the door?

○ Helps pay for the prom venue
○ Homecoming and Prom are expensive because of the cost of the DJ’s. We have

to use DJ’s approved by the district.
○ We have to cut-off online tickets early for logistical reasons
○ We had 925 people come to Homecoming.
○ We will be using a new DJ next year
○ Can we have a student council spotlight in the Newsletter communicating where

the money from Homecoming is being used?
○ If you qualify for free and reduced lunch, then you can have help with paying for

Prom tickets etc.

Meeting Closed at 8:13pm






